
Important Dates &  

Upcoming Events  

Friday 15th June:  

Division Soccer  

Warrnambool 

East Primary 

School  

Tuesday 19th 

June:  

Choir Eisteddfod 

Uniting Church, 

Warrnambool  

(Please see page 

4 for further        

detail).  

Wednesday 20th 

June:  

Foundation/1/2  

òGeorgeõs Mar-

vellous Medicineó 

Lighthouse          

Theatre    

Warrnambool  

Friday 29th June:  

Last day of Term  

         June 14th,  2018  

Term 2, Week 9  

 

 

 

 
 

Wow, what an amazing turnout on Sunday night for the Twilight       

Market! The rain held off and hundreds of people visited the school to 

see what was on offer.  The sustainability focus was appreciated by 

many and thank you to all those who donated crockery or washed 

and dried dishes for 3 hours.   A massive thank you to Roz and         

Charlotte for seeing their vision come to life as well as all other parents, 

students and staff who helped to make this event so successful.   

 

Currently we have a couple of student led initiatives running at lunch 

times.  Some Year 3/4 girls are running an Art club for F -2 students      

during Wednesday lunchtimes.  Then on Thursday, at lunchtime in the 

Library, some boys from Year 5 are hosting Maths activities.  Both 

groups came up with this idea and are seeing their ideas come to     

fruition. As part of our comprehensive sporting program, 5 of our Year 6 

girls are part of a local girlõs football team competing in Warrnambool.  

Good luck girls!  Then on Friday our boysõ soccer team are competing 

at the next level as is our girlsõ soccer team.  

 

Our school community has been saddened this week by the passing of 

one of our parents, Di (Diana) Fitzgerald. On Monday, Di lost her battle 

with cancer.  On behalf of the school community I would like to extend 

my sincere sympathy to Allen and Ava.  In addition, I know that some 

of our parent body were close family friends and are feeling this loss 

acutely at this time.  We are thinking of you all at this time.  If anyone 

feels their children need extra support, please contact the school.  
 

 

                                                                                                         éé.Kath 

We are currently taking enrolments for 2019.   If you know of anyone 

within the  community who has a child for Foundation in 2019 be 

sure to encourage them to come and have a look around our 

school.   If you have a sibling beginning school in 2019 please collect 

an enrolment form from the office.  
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0/1C - Kooper Brown   

For having a positive attitude towards learning and for giving everything a go.   

0/1W - Jaxson Dade  

For always doing his very best and believing that he can improve. Keep up the great work 

Jaxson!  

1/2A - Lucas Van Engelen  

  For approaching everything he does with a smile and a positive attitude.  Keep up the 

good work Jake.  

1/2D - Fergus Reaburn  

For showing love of learning in all curriculum areas.  

3/4B - Tommie Harwood & Talia Hauraki  

Tommie - For being very brave after falling over at school.                                                                    

Talia - For thinking of her sister and hoping she gets better!  

3/4M -  Harriet Tweedly  

For her friendly and positive attitude to try her personal best in everything she does. You are 

a great role model and friend in 3/4M. Well Done Harriet!  

5/6D - Jedd Finnigan  

For his teamwork and kindness when working with his fellow peers in Spelling.  

5/6H - Xavier Tweedly   

For a fantastic effort during testing and on your Poet Report.  

5/6S - Sarah Condon  

Sarah begins every day with a smile. Well Done Sarah, on continuously showcasing the 

character strength of Hope by setting out to achieve goals and looking bravely beyond 

obstacles.  

 

 - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - --  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Second Hand Uniform Stall 
Every Tuesday from 8:30am -9:30am in the RISE room (old staff room), the stall will be open to buy, 

sell or exchange uniform items for a very  reasonable price.  

This is run by parents with the aim of benefiting the whole school, so come and see us on Tuesdays!  

 


